From: The Mitter Museum
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 6:29 PM
Subject: The Mitter is Reopening!

THE MUTTER MUSEUM

of The College of Physicians of Philadelphia

MUTTER MUSEUM
REOPENING NEXT WEEK!

Friday, July 17 | 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Reopening Day for Members



Saturday, July 18 | 10:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Reopening Day for General Public

We are so excited to welcome U back!

We are reopening our doors for members-only hours on Friday, July
17 and to the public on Saturday, July 18. Read below for ticket
release times and a few new policies. Don't worry, we'll email you a
reminder when tickets are released!

Tickets on sale for members:
Friday, July 10, at 12 PM

Tickets on sale for the general public:
Monday, July 13, at 10 AM

On your first visit, you might find some things will be a bit
different:

. Timed reservations are required for ALL guests, including
members.

. For a limited time, we will have one $20.00 ticket level for
general admission. Children under age 5 will remain free.



« Members receive free admission and will get first access to
reserve tickets on July 10! Become a member here.

. Staff and visitors are required to wear a mask at all

times in the building. (Today is your last chance to donate and receive a

Spit Spreads Death mask before they head to our Museum Store later this
month!)

. There will be a limited capacity of 50 guests per hour admitted.
. We'll have sanitation stations located around the building.

« Social distancing between families, groups, and staff will be
enforced.

Please check out our website for additional details about your new
experience and don't forget: Obey the laws, and wear the gauze!

Learn More

=l Become a member to receive free
admission, invites to members-only
virtual events, and early access to

our online tickets!

Members support our mission to

advance the cause of health while



upholding the ideals and heritage of

medicine.

Become a member here

FOR YOUR SAFETY

You have
questions, we

have answers!

Visit our REOPENING page for the latest

information. If you need additional
information, please email
erins@collegeofphysicians.org or call our
main line at 215-563-3737.
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Want to change how you receive these emails?

DONATE You can update your preferences or

TODAY unsubscribe from this list

Don't forget to find the Miitter Museum on Figure 1




